
 
 

Request for Qualifications 
 

for the 
 

Design-Build-Finance-Operation and Maintenance 
 

WWTP Upgrade Project 
 

RFQ #2153 
 

Addendum/Clarification #5 
 

This Addendum/Clarification shall be incorporated into the Request for Qualifications. 
 

Date Issued:  June 18, 2013 
 
Amendments to RFQ: 
 

In Section 2.4, Project Schedule, amend the date in the bullet “Last Day for Issuance of RFQ 
Addenda”: from June 18, 2013 to June 24, 2013. 
 
Respondents are advised that any Addenda that may be issued after June 18, 2013 will be to 
provide information to Respondents only, and will not require any changes to the form or content 
of RFQ submissions. 

 
Clarifications to RFQ: 
 
The following is a list of submitted questions and the associated City of Regina response. Where 
applicable firm names have been removed however the wording of the questions is otherwise identical as 
received.  
 

Question 1 
 

This question was provided non-confidentially by Hanscomb Limited 
 

We provided minor cost consulting services to AECOM in May 2012 in relation to the impact of 
cost escalation on the WWTP and other infrastructure projects located in the City of Regina – 
could you please confirm if the service we performed would make our firm an “ineligible” party for 
this RFQ. 

 
Answer 1 
 
Hanscomb Limited is deemed not to be an Ineligible Person under section 3.1 of the RFQ.  For 
clarity, Respondents (and/or RFP Proponents) may include among their Team Members or Key 
Individuals Hanscomb Limited and/or its employees.  The report resulting from the cost consulting 
services mentioned has been posted to the Data Room.  The information supplied to Hanscomb 
Limited in May 2012 will be posted in the Data Room after the RFP is released. 
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